
From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Heather,

please add the UTRCA's revised comments to the added agenda relating to file numberZ-7954.

Planner
Gommunity Planning and Urban Design
City of London
London, Ontario, CANADA
Phone: (519) 661-2500 ext.4693
Fax: (519) 661-5397
E-mail: mtomazin@london.ca

This email is confrdentiat and priviteged and is intended solety for the recipients named ¡n it. Any further distlbut¡on without the sender's permisslon is

iän¡ø¡t"à ff you receive this'emaiiand you are not a recipient named in'it, ptease detete the email and notify the sender. DISâLAIMER RELATING To

PIANN/IVGOP/N/ONS:A reasonableefforlhasbeenmadetoensurethatiheinformat¡onrnthrs/efterisconect. Theopinionsinthislefterreflectthewriter's

interpretation of the informat'ton provided. Any opinion set fo¡th ¡n this tetter may be changed at any time during the review process. only th.e final repoÎf to

etainting comm¡ttee reflects thte position of ñe þlann¡ng and Development Depañment. The corporation of the c¡ty of London accepts no liability arising from

any enõrs or omissions. Every Applicant should consider seeking independent planning advice.

Tomazincic, Michael
Friday, December09, 2011 4:34 PM
Lysynski, Heather
FW UTRCA Approval - 2635 Bateman Trail/35 Southdale Road

From: Mark Snowsell [mailto:SNOWSELLM@thamesriver'on.ca]
Sent: Friday, December 09, 2011 4:17 PM

To: Christine Creighton
Cc: John Sennema; Tomazincic, Michael
Subject: UTRCA Approval - 2635 Bateman Trail/35 Southdale Road

Christine,

In response to an inquiry from John Sennema this week,I have compared completed works observed on site with plans

approved by the UTRCA in Applicatio n #43/1'L, issued May !2, 2071"

Based on this review and site observations, I can confirm that the portion of the small tributary which was an open

channel has now been enclosed, consistent with plans prepared by Development Engineering London Limited. There is

no additional channel enclosure required or anticipated in this area, including the lands which are the subject of a zoning

by-law amendment scheduled to be considered on Monday, December l2/7L.
My apologies for any confusion regarding this matter, everyone.

Mark Snowsell
Land Use Regulations Officer
1424 Clarke Road, London, Ontario NsV 589
ph. 5'19-45'1-2800 ext 245
e-mail sngwsel lm@thamesriver. on. ca


